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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 02/29/2020 3:05 pm
Response #: 506
Submitter ID: 33972
IP address: 2601:600:9d81:960:3077:3799:a091:f3aa
Time to complete: 3 min. , 44 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Jennifer Mallinger

2. Bothell

3. (○) Not Applicable

4. Jenmalli@yahoo.com

5. 03/02/2020

6. Shoreline public district

7. All new residential buildings besides single family should be mixed use on 15th in North City. Neighborhoods need businesses so that residents can have
improved quality of l ife and not have to drive long distances for what they need. They also need 3rd places l ike coffee shops and markets for gathering and
meeting others in their community.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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